Dear 8th Grade Families and High School Counselors,

We need to share some important information with you about our upcoming Odyssey trip.

ARRIVAL TIMES: Monday, May 17th

· If your student is riding BUS A, they must be at school by 6:45.m.

(Lake Ozette to Ocean hike)
· If your student is riding BUS B, they must be at school by 7:30 a.m.

(Salt Creek and Spruce Rail Trail)

LUNCH, SNACKS, and DAY PACK:

Each student must bring a lunch for Monday.  The lunch should include only disposable items and no glass please.  We strongly encourage students to bring extra snacks (preferably healthy ones) because our first meal at camp will be dinner at 5:30.  Your student needs to take what they need for Monday ON THE BUS WITH THEM – any items in their previously packed items will not be available to them because we are not able to unload bags that are in compartments under the bus until the bus gets to camp. PLEASE REMIND THEM OF THIS!

Your student should also bring a small day pack in which they can carry their lunch, water bottle, sun screen, chap stick and any other items that the student may need on the Monday hike. The water bottle should be re-useable for the week.
PORT ANGELES Track Meet

If your student will be attending the track meet in P.A. on Wednesday, please make sure that they have money for dinner.  They will be leaving the meet, getting some dinner and going straight to Sol Duc for their swim. This includes the students who are going along to support the track team.
MISSING NECESSARY ITEMS:

If your student was missing necessary items from their bags on Friday, they will be given a note as a reminder to bring those items on Monday. If there are a lot of items missing, your student should plan on arriving earlier than the specified time to take care of packing their items. When students arrive on Monday, we will be double-checking to make sure that your student brought those missing items.

It is very important that all students bring the items on the supply list in order to have a comfortable, safe, and fun trip.  

Thank you for your support as we prepare for this exciting and wonderful learning opportunity for our students.

The 8th Grade Staff

